
 

 

With the newly emerging technology the 
automotive industry sees every day, nothing is 
more important than making sure your vehicle 
will start when you need it to. With the new 
start-stop systems, your vehicle is constantly 
starting up and shutting down at nearly every 
stop, putting more stress on your ignition 
system with each instance. While its efforts to 
reduce pollution are good, it adds an additional 
tax on the components of the engine that help 

it function, and ignition coils are no exception. It’s important to keep an eye on the components 
that make your vehicle tick, replacing old ones with new parts when they have failed or when 
doing a tune-up. 

Hybridization is becoming increasingly more popular every year, as more manufacturers are 
opting to supply a vehicle that operates on both petrol and electric. While the hybrid engines 
may appear to be a little more complex than your average petrol engine, the ignition systems 
are still operating under the same circumstances as your average petrol engine. The hybrid 
vehicles have the best of both worlds by operating through electric and petrol, helping to 
eliminate some of the stress applied to the ignition system and reducing the emissions output 
overall. 

The automotive industry is always changing and new technology is always emerging. As we 
continue to unravel the always improving technology, Walker Products will be there to supply 
any and all of your automotive care needs. 

- Logan Morris, Product Manager 
Ignition Products 


